CSU San Bernardino Rescinded Duplication Objections
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Hello 5an Bernardine Valley BDP Team,

Good news, CSU Office of the Chancellor just informed us that CSU San Bernardino rescinded their objections to your proposed baccalaureate in
Water Resources Management! Can you please confirm that you have ACCIC approval for your program so that we can move your proposal to the
Board approval stage? | could not find your ACCIC approval letter in our files. In the meantime, we will prepare the letter to the Board President
asking for approval of your program. Once the Board President approves the program, we send your “congratulations letter” which will serve as
the official approval. Your program will also be presented as an information item at the July Board meeting.

Please let us know if you have any questions. Congratulations!
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